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3 August 2023 
 
Dear Residents, 

 
On 25 July, I confirmed that we will be celebrating Arbor Day again on 02 September and appealed 

for funds.  

Sadly, the response to date has been very disappointing. So far 9 residents have contributed a total 

of only R2 575!  Also, only one person has informed Hennie that she is willing to help with the 

planting, 

The  appeal went out on the same day as the draft minutes of the RAC. The fact that only 9 have 

responded suggests that your attention was distracted by that important document.  

Hence this reminder!  

02 September, Arbor Day, is now only 4 weeks away. Everything must be ordered, paid for, and 

delivered before that day, and we cannot start on any of that until we know how much money we 

have. So, please folks, give this appeal your URGENT attention and make your contribution, 

SOONEST! We know that times are tough, and money is tight, so anything you can spare, no 

matter how small, will be welcomed. Contributions may be made by eft, or in cash.  

ResCom’s bank details are: 

 Bank:    FNB. 

 Account name:           Evergreen Broadacres ResCom. 

 Account number:           62847606037. 

 Reference:            Unit number, Arbor; e.g., #76 Arbor. 

Cash payments to be made to Cecil Fann, Unit 76. 

And if you’re available to help on the day, please let Hennie du Preez know: 1072 on the intercom, 

083 325 7302 on WhatsApp or by SMS, hennie@leobeck.co.za.  

Best, 
 

  Laurraine Lotter 
  Chairman 

Second Arbor Day Appeal 
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